
This summer, we will be upgrading to the new versions of the ALEKS instructor and student views. The 

plan is to upgrade all campuses by Summer 3 on July 11th. I’ll be testing the new views in my Summer 1 

classes to work out any issues in advance of the fall. 

McGraw-Hill is available to meet with faculty virtually or on-campus to review any aspects of the new 

views. Please reach out to Mary Wilkinson, our campus representative, and Kristin Dyer, our ALEKS 

Implementation Manager, with any requests: mary.wilkinson@mheducation.com & 

kristin.dyer@aleks.com. Of course, ALEKS Support is also available for any emergency or technical 

issues: http://www.aleks.com/support.   

Here are some resources that will be helpful: 

 Attached are demo student registration instructions, so you can create a student account and 

experience the new student view.  

 

 You currently have the ability to toggle between the old and new instructor views if you’d like to 

see what the new view looks like. 

 

 You can find full reference guides for both the student and instructor views on the ALEKS 

Training Center: https://www.aleks.com/highered/training_center.  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
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